
 
 

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 195 
Randolph, Minnesota 55065 

 
SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

 
July 30, 2020 

 
1) The Randolph School Board met in special session on Thursday, July 30, 2020, at 

7:00 p.m. in the Commons.  Gary Moorhouse called the meeting to order.  
Directors present:  Gary Moorhouse, Cory Lorenzen, Leah Radman, Regina 
Wernimont and Michael Kelley.    Directors absent:  Jason Podritz and Sara 
Taylor.  Staff members present:  Ben Fisher, Aaron Soule, Kathy Stauffer, Jackie 
Sczepanski, Kate Esser and Susie Lau. 

 
2) A motion to approve the agenda as established was made by Leah Radman,  

seconded by Cory Lorenzen.  All members voting in favor. 
 
3) The Administration presented the Board with three plans for school start-up this 

fall due to COVID-19.  After a lengthy discussion, a motion was made by Regina 
Wernimont, seconded by Leah Radman to approve Scenario 2 -  Hybrid Model.  
Students in grades PS-6 will attend school in-person, every day.  Students in 
grades 7-9 will alternate every other week with grades 10-12 attending school  
in-person and distance learning.  Mr. Kelley stated this was the best chance at 
longevity.  All students have the option to sign up for a 100% distance learning 
option.  All staff and students will be required to wear a face covering in the 
school building, at this time, per Governor Walz’s Executive Order.   However, 
anyone in Kindergarten or younger OR with a doctor’s note will not be required 
to wear a face covering.  All members voting in favor. 

 
4) A motion was made by Cory Lorenzen, seconded by Leah Radman to approve 

adding a Media Center Clerk position for the 2020-2021 school year.  All 
members voting in favor. 

 
5) A motion to adjourn was made by Regina Wernimont, seconded by Cory 

Lorenzen.  All members voting in favor. 
 
Acting Clerk:   Regina Wernimont 


